
 

 

Terms and Conditions of Entry – valid for all Racing Line Running events. 
 
An entrant must agree that they enter this event at their own risk, with the understanding 
that the event organisers will act properly and diligently to reduce risk of any injury or loss 
to any participant. 

The event will feature sections of off road running where the likelihood of running injuries 
are possible, and may feature sections of running along roads. Entrants must adhere to the 
instructions given by event marshals, within the Race Instructions provided online and via 
email with two weeks to go, and also adhere to details within the Race Briefing, which will 
be found online in advance of event day. 

The organisers will not issue any refunds on entry fees, and in the exceptional circumstances 
whereby the organisers have to cancel the event, entries can be deferred to a future event 
in this instance. Entrants may also opt to participate virtually should the planned event be 
cancelled. 

Please note that refunds will not be issued in the event of a force majeure, for example, but 
not limited to, foot & mouth and coronavirus pandemics. 

Entries cannot be deferred with the exception of the participant providing an event 
volunteer for the event they are deferring from.  

Entries can be transferred to somebody else (should you not be able to attend) until two 
weeks prior to the event. The required details for the new runner must be supplied to the 
race organiser at least two weeks before race day. 

If an entrant cannot attend the event and faces ‘losing’ their entry, they can opt to be 
removed from the event entry list in exchange for a 50% Off single use voucher code for use 
at one future event of their choosing. To opt for this, the entrant must inform the event 
organiser of their wish to be removed at least 7 days prior to the event taking place. No 
refund or partial refund will be given in this instance. 

Race results and race photos will be available online and accessible to all; the event 
organiser may use any of the race photos in future event promotions and online in any 
capacity. 

The organiser reserves the right to amend event details if required, but will only do so if 
absolutely necessary. In such circumstances, the entrant will receive the maximum period of 
notice of any amendments possible. 

If you do not wish to adhere to these terms, we would politely ask you not to take part in 
the event. 

 


